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Application and details at http://easc.osu.edu/ncta 

Application deadline: 4/1/19  

Questions: Janet Smith | East Asian Studies Center | smith.12674@osu.edu 

Co-sponsors: Through funding from the Freeman Foundation, the NCTA  seminars 
in Ohio are coordinated by the East Asian Studies Center (EASC) at The Ohio State 

University with the support of its NCTA national coordinating site, University of 
Pittsburgh, and a U.S. Department of Education Title VI grant to EASC. 

 

In addition to the knowledge you will gain about East Asia, you will 
also receive the following benefits upon completion of the program requirements: 

 $200 worth of teaching materials, including a textbook and subscription 
to Education about Asia journal (one year) 

 $200 stipend upon completion of all coursework 

 access to nationwide NCTA programs, such as eligibility for discounted study 
tours of East Asia, online book clubs, summer institute opportunities, and     
teaching resources 

NATIONAL CONSORTIUM FOR TEACHING ABOUT ASIA (NCTA) 

East Asia: A Seminar for Ohio Teachers 2019 

http://easc.osu.edu/events/oct17workshop

